
DC 

INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING 
OCTOBER 20, 6:30 – 7 PM 

8th grade parents are invited to attend an 
informational meeting about this year’s 8th 
grade trip to Washington DC.  The meeting 
will take place in the Nock auditorium.   

 

 

 

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

Trip Overview 

 

Registration Process 

 

Fundraising 

Opportunities 

 

Scholarship 

Applications 

 
 

Trip registration 

forms will be 

available to all 

parents at this 

meeting.   

 

 
 

 


